
From: Paul Patrick <PaulPatrick@schouse.gov>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Patrick DennisPatrickDennis@schouse.gov
CC: Kara BrurokKaraBrurok@schouse.gov

Beverly SmithBeverlySmith@schouse.gov
Date: 5/8/2013 11:45:26 AM

Subject: DOA

Christian,
 
As far as I am aware, we are still moving towards doing this next Tuesday (standard staff disclaimer here).  We have 
identified a few areas that will need to be amended on the Floor.  For example the 147 FTEs deleted in last year’s bill 
is a dated number and needs to be reduced to a more manageable level.  Also, given everyone’s desire to keep the 
successor entity at 5 we might need to monkey around with our Procurement Review Panel language to keep 
everything lined up with that intention.  Nothing major, more clean-up than anything.  Let me know if y’all have any 
thoughts/concerns.  Take care and be sure to enjoy your Confederate Memorial Holiday - Paul
 
Paul D. Patrick
Director of State Budget and Finance
Ways and Means Committee
South Carolina House of Representatives
Telephone: (803) 734-1538
Fax: (803) 734-2826
paulpatrick@schouse.gov
http://www.scstatehouse.gov/
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